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Alice Pyper

From: Alice Pyper
Sent: 10 August 2023 16:27
To: Jones, Peter Elwyn.
Subject: RE: Llanwrda A40 structure

Dear Peter, 
Thank you for your screening request. I have checked your proposals against the regional Historic Environment Record 
and other sources and there are no recorded Historic Environment Features within this consultation area.  I believe the 
weir, marked on the 2023 Ordnance Survey map, is quite modern.   
 
There is always the possibility for previously unknown remains to survive within this area of which we have no 
knowledge. Should further archaeological features or finds be identified it is important that Dyfed Archaeological Trust 
Heritage Management is informed and further information and advice can be provided as required. 
 
If you require any more information or guidance please get in touch.   
Best wishes 
Alice  
 
 

From: Jones, Peter Elwyn. <peter.elwyn.jones@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: Alice Pyper <A.Pyper@DYFEDARCHAEOLOGY.ORG.UK> 
Subject: RE: Llanwrda A40 structure 
 
Hi Alice – same for this one – any issues? 
Thanks 
Pete 
 

From: Jones, Peter Elwyn.  
Sent: 28 July 2023 17:24 
To: A.Pyper@DYFEDARCHAEOLOGY.ORG.UK 
Subject: Llanwrda A40 structure 
 
Hi Alice 
We’re also planning a fish easement scheme just upstream on the Llanwrda Dulais near the A40 
road bridge. It’s a very similar scheme involving construction of a rock ramp to reduce head 
difference at the weir and an eel/lamprey pass. See designs and method statement attached. The 
image below shows material drop off site, access route, site compound and the footprint of the works. 
 
I’ve looked at Archwilio and cant see any historic environment records here either. Can you confirm 
this is the case?  
 
Thanks 
Peter 
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Peter Jones 
 
Swyddog Adfer Afonydd / River Restoration Officer 
Prosiect Pedair Afon / Four Rivers for LIFE project 
Cyfoeth Naturiol Cymru / Natural Resources Wales   
Ffon / Telephone: 07815 976939 
Ebost / Email: peter.elwyn.jones@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk 

 


